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BOWER ASHTON MASTERPLAN - THE MEDIA BUILDING
Update on Building Works

MEET THE TEAM

FUNDRAISING FOR THE HARD HAT CAFE 

On August 12th we raised 
over £1,000 at the Hard Hat 
Cafe, our temporary burger 
stall at the entrance to 
Bristol’s legendary Balloon 
Fiesta. 

A massive thank you to 
everyone involved. 
All proceeds have gone to 
the Great Western Air 
Ambulance Charity.

Jack Chami is the 
Assistant Building 
Manager at Bower 
Ashton. He has been 
working for Willmott 
Dixon for 3 ½ years 
and came to us as a 
plumber and 
mechanical foreman. 

Jack’s aim for this p
roject is to hand over 
the project on time, 
and to ensure we have 
a happy client,  
neighbours and 
supply chain. 

‘I eat Frosties 
cereal bars with out 
my missus knowing.’

The aim of this newsletter is to inform you of our achievements in 
the past month and to provide a brief update of upcoming events for 
September.

This past month our focus has been to complete the ground floor 
concrete slabs and erect the steel frame to the Production Studio.  Both 
of which have been successfully achieved allowing each element to 
progress further. 
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Also complete is the erection of the 
tower crane. We have chosen this method 
of distribution and lifting due to logistical 
constraints, another factor is that we reduce 
significant plant noise otherwise caused by a 
fork lift or crawler crane.

The tower crane is 36 metres tall and can lift 
8 tonnes at 18 metres from the centre of the 
crane. That’s the equivalent of being 8 double 
deckers tall and lifting the weight of 4 rhinos!

In the coming month you will see the start of the structure which is 
a reinforced concrete frame for the main building.  Our aim is to be 
pouring concrete at first floor level in readiness to repeat the process up 
to second floor.

As a team we would like to apologise for the extended closure of Kennel 
Lodge Rd. This was regretfully due to strong winds when erecting the 
tower crane.

Attached with this newsletter is a questionnaire which we would like 
you to fill out and return to our site post box located by the bottom 
gate.  We will be making a donation to charity for each questionnaire 
returned and look forward to receiving your comments on proceedings 
to date. If you would like to be notified of any noise disruption or daily 
issues that may affect you, please include your mobile number for text 
updates.

Many thanks, Martin
Martin.Roberts@willmottdixon.co.uk   |   07583 031019


